



Dear PCCFA Friends and Family,

Denise Colangelo Executive Director

Camille Linen
Education Director

Blanca Bayona Comptroller

<u>Board of Directors</u> Anne Vaccaro Brady President

Jennifer Carriero-Dominguez Vice President

Rosemarie Barone Secretary

Susan Covino Treasurer

Anthony Baxter Laurie Glockenberg Anna Kamensky Cristy Heffernan Taryn Grimes-Herbert Phyllis Schiro Maguire Eileen Pellegrini Claudia Pisacano Levy Karen Provenzano Patricia Rinello Elizabeth Rotfeld Margaret Sculti

Emeritus Board Members
Donna M. Cribari
Joan Morenstein
Jill Yolen
In Memorium
Hon. Peter Iasillo, Founder

We hope you and all your family are healthy and safe during this time. We miss our PCCFA family in what should be our summer theater season. Our 39 years of bringing the arts to Port Chester and our surrounding communities is what keeps us dedicated to planning for the future!

As we launch our 2020 Annual Appeal, we look to strengthen the future of our organization and our programming for everyone. We value your support of our programs and are so fortunate to have you as a part of the Port Chester Council for the Arts. Whether it has been your attendance and participation at art shows and theatre performances, your support of our *Literacy Through the Arts* programming in the four Port Chester elementary schools, or the standing ovation you provided for our young actors, we truly appreciate all you have done for the PCCFA. We value our partnership with you and thank you for being part of our arts family. Your generosity has already done so much! By once again supporting the PCCFA through your donation to our 2020 Annual Appeal, you will insure we can continue offering the following programs and more:

ART10573 art show

Sincerely,

Margat Sculte

- Future development of PCCFA Summer Camp for 2021
- Stipend support for 2021 Productions & Theatre Tech Interns
- The Rye Town Community Band
- Annual NATIONAL ARTS IN THE SCHOOL DAY®

Thank you again for sharing your commitment to the arts and our organization. We look forward to sharing all the latest PCCFA developments and programming as they arise!

Margaret Sculti **PCCFA Fundraising Chair** 2020 Donor Form *Name: Address: City/State/Zip: Phone: *To ensure that your name appears in all 2020 PCCFA event sponsored programs, please mail your check before July 15, 2020 or DONATE online* __ \$1,000 __\$500 __\$250 __\$100 __\$75 __\$50 ___Other __ Check here if you prefer your donation to remain anonymous. Your tax-deductible check should be made payable to: The Port Chester Council for the Arts, Inc. or **DONATE** online: www.portchestercfa.org PCCFA is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit arts education corporation 211 South Ridge Street, 3rd Floor, Rye Brook, NY 10573 www.portchestercfa.org

With your donation, we would like to acknowledge your support by providing you with a lawn sign. Please check the box if you would like a lawn sign showing your support of the PCCFA delivered to your home.